
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 24, 2003 
Electronic Bulletin No. 383 
RE: Winter Storm Alert  
 
 
 
Freezing rain and heavy snow has been reported through Northeastern Texas, and parts of 
Missouri and Arkansas.  Please expect delays to all trains traversing through these 
locations, and at the terminals supporting them for the next 72 hours.  Those terminals 
include, Dallas/Fort Worth, San Antonio, St Louis, Memphis and Kansas City. 
 
If you have specific questions, please contact your local Pacer Stacktrain Customer 
Service Representative. 
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